

Canadian Paralympic Commitee

Sent by email only to: koneill@paralympic.ca

Aigle, 4 May 2016

Ref: Sports Department / GP / CB

Subject: Final slots allocation for the 2016 Rio Paralympic Games - Para-cycling

Dear President,

After carefully reviewing all the applications submitted to UCI, the allocation of the bipartite invitation slots was done on the merit of the application and the impact on the overall cycling program. As a result of this evaluation, your country has been granted one (1) slot(s) which need(s) to be used by the following athlete(s) and therefore can't be exchanged:

Robbi WELDON – CAN19750906 – WB

This(these) athlete(s) must participate least in two (2) events.

The other allocated slots and rind fenced sport classes listed on our letter of 13th April 2016 remains unchanged, and allocated bipartite invitation slots are in addition to them.

Please confirm receipt of this letter and the use of the sub mentioned bipartite invitation slot(s).

Do not hesitate to contact us should you need any further information.

Best regards,

Gilles Peruzzi

Track and Para-cycling Manager

c.c.: National Cycling Federation